
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                          
 
Good day, 
 
Wishing you and your family a blessed Christmas and a Prosperous 2019.  
 
Our office will close for the festive season on Thursday the 20th of December and will re-open on 
Thursday the 3rd of January 2019.  
 
If you are going on leave - drive safely and enjoy the holiday. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Carl Buchner & Staff 
 

Secretaries Day 

Boss’s Day 
Carl & Family 


